
NEW ORLEANS

Laissez les bon temps rouler is the official greeting of 
Mardi Gras and the greeting of our AACS WELCOME 
RECEPTION! You’ll hear “laissez les bon temps rouler” 
(pronounced lay-say le bon tom roo-lay) over and over 
again at Mardi Gras celebrations. It means “let the good 
times roll” in Cajun French. 

Join your colleagues after our first day of general 
sessions as we celebrate 40 years – the 40th Annual 
Scientific Meeting, the 40 year anniversary of the 
formation of the Academy and 40 years of the American 
Journal of Cosmetic Surgery. 

WELCOME RECEPTION

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2024 • 5:30pm-6:30pm • EXHIBIT HALL, GRAND SALON


